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Date: April 17, 2017 

Re: AFSCME Event 

The leadership of the Millersville University AFSCME Local 2421 has been granted permission to hold an 
AFSCME Appreciation Day on Wednesday, May 3, 2017.  As part of the day’s activities, AFSCME 
members will be wearing green t-shirts throughout the day.  Between the hours of 11:30 AM and 1:30 
PM, AFSCME members may attend a gathering at the SMC Promenade.  In the event of rain, it will be 
held in the SMC Reighard Multipurpose Room. AFSCME members are invited to attend on their 
designated lunch period or break.  An informational table will also be part of the event so AFSCME 
members can meet their representatives and learn more about union activities and benefits.   
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